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The Permanent Council held a special meeting at the request of the permanent representatives of the member states of the Central American Integration System (SICA), to consider the situation in Nicaragua (CP/INF.5091/04 corr.1).
Alter hearing the presentation of Ambassador Carmen Marina Gutiérrez, Permanent Representative of Nicaragua, and the statements by the delegations of Belize (senior member of the GRUCA group), Bolivia, Canada, Colombia, Costa Rica, El Salvador, Guatemala, Guyana, Haiti, Honduras, Panama, Saint Lucia (on behalf of CARICOM), Saint Vincent and the Grenadines, the United States, and Venezuela (on behalf of ALADI), the Permanent Council thanked the Permanent Representative of Nicaragua for the report and decided as follows:
· To welcome the request made by the President of Nicaragua and the other presidents of the member states of the Central American Integration System (SICA) and to authorize a visit to Nicaragua by a high-level delegation made up by the Chair of the Permanent Council, Ambassador Aristides Royo, Permanent Representative of Panama, and the Acting Secretary General, Ambassador Luigi R. Einaudi, to review the situation;
· That during the visit the delegation should meet with all sectors of Nicaraguan society;
· That, upon its return, the delegation should present a report to the Permanent Council.
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�.	Statements and comments by delegations may be found in the minutes of the meeting (CP/ACTA 1452/04).
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